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Hare(s): Muff Diver and Twin Peaks

Muff Diver, one of our hares for this week’s run, had intended to lay a trail in the north-west of the
Island on a relatively flat piece of land but unfortunately he was thwarted in his endeavours by the
threat of rifle fire and at the last minute had to change the venue for the run to the hilly east, with
the pack meeting in the top carpark at Archirondel.

Luckily our intrepid hashers were not disheartened and willingly took up the challenge though I’'m
led to believe that the two very steep and arduous hills proved to be too much for some and
walking not running was the order of the day.

Mind you with temperatures in the high twenties who can blame them? The later part of the run
took in Rozel woods, which I’'m sure came as welcome relief from the hot glare of the sun. But the
swim that followed was definitely the icing on the cake for runners and walkers alike.

The walkers among us enjoyed a very pleasant amble through the east coast lanes, the woods
and then the coastal path to Archirondel. We assumed we’d be first back but the hardy hashers
were already there enjoying the delights of the sea.

On-downs were held on the beach and down-downs were limited to the two hares as no

misbehaviour was recorded on either the walk or run. | think we were all just too kn..k...d by the
heat to do anything other than get back to base and enjoy the aforementioned swim.

Twin Peaks



i



















